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December 1, 2024      
 

Dear Friend of North Mac, 
 

On behalf of the North Mac Public Schools Foundation, I hope this message finds 
you in good spirits and good health. By now you know the North Mac Public Schools 
Foundation was formed in 2009 by a group of community members who wanted to 
help ensure students of the former Girard and Virden school districts would have 
every opportunity to succeed and to provide support for the new district. Our 
organization continues to grow and evolve as we remain fully committed to 
supporting excellence in education and ensuring our schools are competitive with 
surrounding districts. 
 
Since inception the Foundation has awarded over $200,000 in classroom resource 
grants to enhance the educational experience for our students. The investments in 
our students are made possible by fundraising, memorial donations, and 
contributions from generous individuals and businesses like you.  
 
In addition to the classroom resource grant program, the Foundation now awards an 
annual scholarship to a deserving North Mac graduate. The administration of this 
scholarship, as well as the initial funding, was bestowed upon the Foundation by the 
Virden Alumni Association 
 
Of course, we always wish we could do more and no matter the circumstances, we 
will strive to meet the ongoing needs of our district. This is not possible without your 
support. Our students and faculty need us. And, if possible, we need you. We 
appreciate all gifts of any amount, and these gifts are put directly to use for our 
students. 
 
To stay up to date with the Foundation and to see the impact your generosity has in 
our schools, please follow us on Facebook by searching North Mac Public Schools 
Foundation or by visiting our site at www.northmacschools.org/foundation. 
Also, new this year you can contribute securely online by clicking DONATE on the 
Foundation’s website. 
 
The Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization which means all gifts are tax deductible 
as allowed by law., so please consider this opportunity to make the students of North 
Mac part of your year-end giving. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Steve O’Dell, President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NORTH MAC 

PUBLIC SCHOOLS FOUNDATION 
525 North Third St 
Girard, IL  62640 

www.northmacschools.org/foundation 
 

nmpsf@yahoo.com 

 
Board of Directors 
Steve O’Dell, President 
Derek Rovey, Vice-President 
Alyssa Carman, Treasurer 
Melissa O’Shea, Secretary 
JR Earley 
Karen DeFevers 
Shelley Lewis 
Lindsay Killam 
Alicia Hatalla  
Whitney Ringer 
Jenny Buhl 
Rachel Bielby 
Adam Edwards 
Shane Dowell 
Matt Barham 
 
Emeritus Board Members 
Theresa Dambacher 
Dave O’Dell 
George Rishel 
Dixie Gage 
Kathy Hannah 
Barb Jessen 
Mary Alice “Corky” McNaught 
Dawn Cherry 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Name___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address___________________________________________________ City/State/Zip___________________________________ 
 

Email______________________________________________________Phone_________________________________________ 
 

Annual Giving Recognition Levels - All foundation gifts received within the fiscal year (July 1 through June 30) are credited to annual contributor levels 
 

□ Platinum Contributor ($1000 or more)   □  My employer__________________________________________ 
□ Gold Contributor ($500 - $999)   has a matching gift program and I have included the necessary form. 
□ Silver Contributor ($250 - $499)   □  Please direct my gift to the Foundation’s Scholarship Program  
□ Bronze Contributor ( up to $249)   □  My gift is in memory of__________________________________ 
  
Gift Amount:  $____________________   Check No.____________________ 

 

Please make your check payable to the North Mac Public Schools Foundation. 
Gifts to the Foundation are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.  No goods or services have been provided. 

 

Should you wish to remember the Foundation in your will or other estate plans, the legal name is the North Mac Public Schools Foundation, Tax ID # 27-1526743 

Donations can now be made online 
through PayPal by visiting… 
www.northmacschools.org/foundation 
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North Mac Public Schools Foundation 
2023-2024 Annual Donor Report 

 (July 1, 2023 – June 30, 2024) 
 

 
Annual Giving Recognition 
 

Platinum Contributor ($1000 or more) 
Smoky Jennings Chevrolet Inc. James & Deb Ringer 
David & Sheila Denby   Adam & Ashley Edwards 
Graham & Hyde Architects, Inc. George & Lorraine Hart 
Holland Construction Services, Inc. Bobby Hambrick Charitable Fund  
North Mac School District  Dave O'Dell  
Bruce & Linda Denby – In Memory of Donald Denby 
 

Gold Contributor ($500 - $999) 
Virden Alumni Association  Brian & Alyssa Carman 
Dawn Cherry   Derek & Erica Rovey 
Senergy Electric, Inc.   Wellman's Lawn Care 
Rick & Mindy Thoroman   Tom Day Business Machines 
Steve O’Dell – COUNTRY Financial 
George & Lorraine Hart – McKernie Scholarship Fund 
 

Silver Contributor ($250 - $499) 
Royell Communications   Ron & Michelle Lloyd 
Jamies The Diamond Mine  Farley & Annette Cole 
Kendall & Charlot Cole   DiCarlo’s 
Rodney Dowell   J.F. Boente Sons, Inc. 
Mark & Callie Reichert   CNB Bank & Trust 
E.L. Pruitt Co.   Neil & Whitney Ringer 
Barbara & Scott Shearer – In Memory of Bob McKemie 
Lana K. McKennedy – In Memory of Bob McKemie 
Steve & Dixie Gage – In Memory of Ed & Thelma Dean Stewart 
Ray & Shelley Lewis – In Memory of Susan Libby DuPre 
Lynden & Theresa Dambacher – In Memory of Ervin D. Shores 
Susan Kime – In Memory of Larry Kime 
 

Bronze Contributor (up to $249) 
Advanced EyeCare   Loy Miller Talley, PC  
Susan Sawers   Bill & Tami Snyder 
AMCO Fence Inc.   Doug & Carolyn Broadhead 
Bill Green   Glenn & Kathy Rovey 
Bill Nichelson   Virden Dairy Queen 
D&R Custom Apparel   Patricia Keller 
Scott & Linda Mahan   Eleanor Morelock 
Randall & Sharon Pierson   Douglas & Cecilia Pitchford 
Fred & Eileen Reichert   Don & Donna Sanson 
American Business Club of Springfield    
William & Melissa Kribs – In Memory of Bob McKemie 
Janell Bednara – In Memory of Adele & Elmore Hays 
Gary & Sharon Hays – In Memory of Clifford & Betty Hays 
Leona Hacker – In Memory of Dave Goddard & Liz Whitler   
Connie J. Lambert – In Memory of my mother, Elizabeth Whitler 
Gene Lake – In Memory of Wanda Lake 
Michelle Cimarossa – In Memory of Jim & Marilyn Anson 
John & Jeanette Earley – In Memory of Hilda Bettis 
Randall & Kathy Killam – In Memory of Elena Howarth 
Kathy Jenkins – In Memory of Patty Tate Kincaid – Virden Class of 1970 
Rebecca & Craig Clark – In Memory of Lester Allison, Kyle Meisenheimer & Don & 
Helen Clark 
 
 
In Memory of Earl Hannah 
Michael & Deborah Perino  Robert & Elizabeth Cassens 
Julianna & Jeremy LaPlant  Scott & Kelly Mitchell 
Phillip & Lauretta Creasey  Steve & Mona Devantier 
Robert & Nancy Hunter  Kevin & Rebecca Lowe 
Kathleen & Stephan Cimarolli  Brenda & Walter Slayton 
Mark and Karla Kasprzyk  Carol Billingsley 
Doug & Carolyn Broadhead  Wendy Brunson 
Dawn Cherry   Pamela Denby 
Shane & Kara Dowell  Robert Egelhoff 
Shirley Emerson   Rachel & John Fechtman 

Barb Jessen   Susan Kime 
Maguire Wastewater Solutions  Mary Alice McNaught 
Steve O'Dell   North Otter Township 
Prairie State Bank & Trust  James and Deb Ringer 
George Rishel   William & Marcia Woodruff 
Doug & Teresa Worth  Lori Leytem 
 
In Memory of Jim Cherry 
Dana Boente   Randall & Jill Boomer 
Doug & Carolyn Broadhead  Shawn & Lori Burgess 
Lynden & Theresa Dambacher Rachel & John Fechtman 
Michael & Janis Hawkins  Barb Jessen 
Lori Leytem   Harry & Mary Ann Pollitt 
Kurtis & Tess Spengler  Rick & Mindy Thoroman 
 
 

Lifetime Giving Recognition 
 

The Varsity Club ($10,000+) 
Virden Lions Club   David & Sheila Denby 
Virden Alumni Association  Derek & Erika Rovey 
 

The Route 4 Club ($4,000 - $9,999)  
Adam & Ashley Edwards  Bruce & Linda Denby 
Graham & Hyde Architects, Inc. JR & Brooke Earley 
Smoky Jennings Chevrolet Inc. First Midwest 
Steve O'Dell   James & Deb Ringer 
Jim & Dawn Cherry   Rick & Mindy Thoroman 
Jamies The Diamond Mine  George & Lorraine Hart 
Fred & Eileen Reichert  Danny Snodgrass 
 

The 2010 Club ($2,010 - 3,999) 
Chris and Alicia Hatalla   Brian & Alyssa Carman 
Dave O'Dell   Virden Alumni Association 
North Mac School District  Holland Construction Services, Inc. 
Senergy Electric, Inc.   Barb Jessen 
Royell Communications   Earl & Kathy Hannah 
Mark & Callie Reichert   Steve & Dixie Gage 
Prairie Farms Dairy, Inc.  Farley & Annette Cole 
 

The Panther Club ($500 - $2009) 
Matthew or Stephanie Barham  Bobby Hambrick Charitable Fund 
Gary Edwards Insurance Agency  Don & Pamela Denby   
Ray & Shelley Lewis    Barbara & Scott Shearer     
Jim Hunt   J.F. Boente Sons, Inc.    
Knights of Columbus #2321  E.L. Pruitt Co.   
First National Bank of Raymond  DiCarlo's        
William & Melissa Kribs   James Jessen         
Lana McKennedy      Sav-Mor Pharmacy   
Cindy Adams    Gary Smith 
Tom Day Business Machines     Troy & Kayla Pinkston 
Dale Smith       B&H Roofing     
Jeremy & Kassi White   Mary Alice McNaught 
Doug & Carolyn Broadhead  Susan Kime 
Michael & Jennifer Neff   Bill & Amy Jo Walkenbach 
Oak Hills Country Club   Ken & Kris Reichert 
Lynden & Theresa Dambacher  Flowers Sanitation 
Melissa and David O'Shea   Rebecca & Craig Clark 
Andy & Lindsay Killam   Michele Cimarossa 
George Rishel   John & Carrie Downs 
Marc & Rachel Bielby   Auburn/Chatham Home Extension Unit 
Neil & Whitney Ringer   Salvatore & Vita DiCarlo 
Ron & Michelle Lloyd   Loy Miller Talley, PC 
Nick & Karen Musso   Melvin Rovey 
Rodney & Karen Dowell   Greg & Annette Reichert 
John & Jeanette Earley   Maguire Wastewater Solutions 
Larry & Karen De Fevers   Kendall & Charlot Cole 
Gary E. Bettis   Chris Bruley 
Darrell & Nancy Edwards   Bill Green 
Illuminatus Motorcycle Club of Illinois Wellman's Lawn Care 
Carroll & Jeff Millburg   Kyle Hacke 
The Rustic Venues, LLC   Suzanne Sutton 

*Every effort has been made to provide accurate information. Please inform a board member if a discrepancy or omission is discovered 
 

North Mac Public Schools Foundation 
2023-2024 Annual Donor Report 

 (July 1, 2023 – June 30, 2024) 
 

 
Annual Giving Recognition 
 

Platinum Contributor ($1000 or more) 
Smoky Jennings Chevrolet Inc. James & Deb Ringer 
David & Sheila Denby   Adam & Ashley Edwards 
Graham & Hyde Architects, Inc. George & Lorraine Hart 
Holland Construction Services, Inc. Bobby Hambrick Charitable Fund  
North Mac School District  Dave O'Dell  
Bruce & Linda Denby – In Memory of Donald Denby 
 

Gold Contributor ($500 - $999) 
Virden Alumni Association  Brian & Alyssa Carman 
Dawn Cherry   Derek & Erica Rovey 
Senergy Electric, Inc.   Wellman's Lawn Care 
Rick & Mindy Thoroman   Tom Day Business Machines 
Steve O’Dell – COUNTRY Financial 
George & Lorraine Hart – McKernie Scholarship Fund 
 

Silver Contributor ($250 - $499) 
Royell Communications   Ron & Michelle Lloyd 
Jamies The Diamond Mine  Farley & Annette Cole 
Kendall & Charlot Cole   DiCarlo’s 
Rodney Dowell   J.F. Boente Sons, Inc. 
Mark & Callie Reichert   CNB Bank & Trust 
E.L. Pruitt Co.   Neil & Whitney Ringer 
Barbara & Scott Shearer – In Memory of Bob McKemie 
Lana K. McKennedy – In Memory of Bob McKemie 
Steve & Dixie Gage – In Memory of Ed & Thelma Dean Stewart 
Ray & Shelley Lewis – In Memory of Susan Libby DuPre 
Lynden & Theresa Dambacher – In Memory of Ervin D. Shores 
Susan Kime – In Memory of Larry Kime 
 

Bronze Contributor (up to $249) 
Advanced EyeCare   Loy Miller Talley, PC  
Susan Sawers   Bill & Tami Snyder 
AMCO Fence Inc.   Doug & Carolyn Broadhead 
Bill Green   Glenn & Kathy Rovey 
Bill Nichelson   Virden Dairy Queen 
D&R Custom Apparel   Patricia Keller 
Scott & Linda Mahan   Eleanor Morelock 
Randall & Sharon Pierson   Douglas & Cecilia Pitchford 
Fred & Eileen Reichert   Don & Donna Sanson 
American Business Club of Springfield    
William & Melissa Kribs – In Memory of Bob McKemie 
Janell Bednara – In Memory of Adele & Elmore Hays 
Gary & Sharon Hays – In Memory of Clifford & Betty Hays 
Leona Hacker – In Memory of Dave Goddard & Liz Whitler   
Connie J. Lambert – In Memory of my mother, Elizabeth Whitler 
Gene Lake – In Memory of Wanda Lake 
Michelle Cimarossa – In Memory of Jim & Marilyn Anson 
John & Jeanette Earley – In Memory of Hilda Bettis 
Randall & Kathy Killam – In Memory of Elena Howarth 
Kathy Jenkins – In Memory of Patty Tate Kincaid – Virden Class of 1970 
Rebecca & Craig Clark – In Memory of Lester Allison, Kyle Meisenheimer & Don & 
Helen Clark 
 
 
In Memory of Earl Hannah 
Michael & Deborah Perino  Robert & Elizabeth Cassens 
Julianna & Jeremy LaPlant  Scott & Kelly Mitchell 
Phillip & Lauretta Creasey  Steve & Mona Devantier 
Robert & Nancy Hunter  Kevin & Rebecca Lowe 
Kathleen & Stephan Cimarolli  Brenda & Walter Slayton 
Mark and Karla Kasprzyk  Carol Billingsley 
Doug & Carolyn Broadhead  Wendy Brunson 
Dawn Cherry   Pamela Denby 
Shane & Kara Dowell  Robert Egelhoff 
Shirley Emerson   Rachel & John Fechtman 

Barb Jessen   Susan Kime 
Maguire Wastewater Solutions  Mary Alice McNaught 
Steve O'Dell   North Otter Township 
Prairie State Bank & Trust  James and Deb Ringer 
George Rishel   William & Marcia Woodruff 
Doug & Teresa Worth  Lori Leytem 
 
In Memory of Jim Cherry 
Dana Boente   Randall & Jill Boomer 
Doug & Carolyn Broadhead  Shawn & Lori Burgess 
Lynden & Theresa Dambacher Rachel & John Fechtman 
Michael & Janis Hawkins  Barb Jessen 
Lori Leytem   Harry & Mary Ann Pollitt 
Kurtis & Tess Spengler  Rick & Mindy Thoroman 
 
 

Lifetime Giving Recognition 
 

The Varsity Club ($10,000+) 
Virden Lions Club   David & Sheila Denby 
Virden Alumni Association  Derek & Erika Rovey 
 

The Route 4 Club ($4,000 - $9,999)  
Adam & Ashley Edwards  Bruce & Linda Denby 
Graham & Hyde Architects, Inc. JR & Brooke Earley 
Smoky Jennings Chevrolet Inc. First Midwest 
Steve O'Dell   James & Deb Ringer 
Jim & Dawn Cherry   Rick & Mindy Thoroman 
Jamies The Diamond Mine  George & Lorraine Hart 
Fred & Eileen Reichert  Danny Snodgrass 
 

The 2010 Club ($2,010 - 3,999) 
Chris and Alicia Hatalla   Brian & Alyssa Carman 
Dave O'Dell   Virden Alumni Association 
North Mac School District  Holland Construction Services, Inc. 
Senergy Electric, Inc.   Barb Jessen 
Royell Communications   Earl & Kathy Hannah 
Mark & Callie Reichert   Steve & Dixie Gage 
Prairie Farms Dairy, Inc.  Farley & Annette Cole 
 

The Panther Club ($500 - $2009) 
Matthew or Stephanie Barham  Bobby Hambrick Charitable Fund 
Gary Edwards Insurance Agency  Don & Pamela Denby   
Ray & Shelley Lewis    Barbara & Scott Shearer     
Jim Hunt   J.F. Boente Sons, Inc.    
Knights of Columbus #2321  E.L. Pruitt Co.   
First National Bank of Raymond  DiCarlo's        
William & Melissa Kribs   James Jessen         
Lana McKennedy      Sav-Mor Pharmacy   
Cindy Adams    Gary Smith 
Tom Day Business Machines     Troy & Kayla Pinkston 
Dale Smith       B&H Roofing     
Jeremy & Kassi White   Mary Alice McNaught 
Doug & Carolyn Broadhead  Susan Kime 
Michael & Jennifer Neff   Bill & Amy Jo Walkenbach 
Oak Hills Country Club   Ken & Kris Reichert 
Lynden & Theresa Dambacher  Flowers Sanitation 
Melissa and David O'Shea   Rebecca & Craig Clark 
Andy & Lindsay Killam   Michele Cimarossa 
George Rishel   John & Carrie Downs 
Marc & Rachel Bielby   Auburn/Chatham Home Extension Unit 
Neil & Whitney Ringer   Salvatore & Vita DiCarlo 
Ron & Michelle Lloyd   Loy Miller Talley, PC 
Nick & Karen Musso   Melvin Rovey 
Rodney & Karen Dowell   Greg & Annette Reichert 
John & Jeanette Earley   Maguire Wastewater Solutions 
Larry & Karen De Fevers   Kendall & Charlot Cole 
Gary E. Bettis   Chris Bruley 
Darrell & Nancy Edwards   Bill Green 
Illuminatus Motorcycle Club of Illinois Wellman's Lawn Care 
Carroll & Jeff Millburg   Kyle Hacke 
The Rustic Venues, LLC   Suzanne Sutton 


